
Mrs. Turre’s
Grade 6

Hello CKCS Grade 6 Family!

We have been working hard to ensure that your child continues their learning 
journey during this time.  The staff misses seeing our students each day in the 
classroom and hallways. We have made a plan that will be ever-evolving to meet the 
needs of our students.

Every morning you and your child will be receiving an email from me with the 
assignments for the day. Assignment details and resources can be found on Google 
Classroom. We will be using some websites that we have learned together in class as 
well as new ones. There is one Google Classroom set up for each subject. Please be 
sure that your child has joined them all. We will start slowly.  In the beginning, we will 
start with Language Arts and Math for the first week. After Spring break, I will begin to 
introduce lessons in Science and Social Studies as well. We will be learning together 
because this is new for all of us. We need to give each other grace and have patience 
as we journey together. If you have a public library card, you can access books, 
magazines, audiobooks, etc. online for free.  If you don’t, you can call the Stettler Public 
Library to get one activated.

If you are having any difficulty - please reach out to CKCS via email or Remind. I 
am available during the regular school day and will do my best to help. Remember to 
move every day, take time to pray, and enjoy!  God’s blessings upon you and your 
family.

God Bless,
Mrs. Turre

“While it looks like things are out of control, behind the scenes there is a God that 
hasn’t surrendered his authority.” - A.W. Tozer


